MEMBER STATEMENT

Sorting and assembling crates of bananas, TaoNextGen
volunteers help prepare snacks for participants in the
Susan G. Komen Pink Walk. The Pink Walk was a
morning to afternoon event focused on raising money for

breast cancer awareness and research. “It was honestly
such a fun experience, being able to volunteer with my
friends,” says Jack, a volunteer with TaoNextGen, “The
best part about this is we also get to help a bunch of
people too while having a great time.”

TAONEXTGEN HOLIDAY GIVEAWAY

It's the holiday season, and TaoNextGen will be holding a
Stanley cup giveaway this year! To participate, head on over
to @taonextgen on Instagram for more details and rules. We

wish everyone a happy holidays!
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